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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF GOH & GOH BUILDING AT 
NOS. 110 TO 122 UPPER BUKIT TIMAH ROAD, SINGAPORE  
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board” or the “Directors”) of BBR Holdings (S) Ltd (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 25 May 
2017 relating to the proposed acquisition of a property comprising a 4-storey mixed-use development 
known as the Goh & Goh Building, located at Nos. 110 to 122 Upper Bukit Timah Road comprised in 
Lot 1488P of Mukim 16 (the “Proposed Acquisition”). 
 
The Board is pleased to announce that the Proposed Acquisition was completed on 21 September 
2017.  
 
 
By Order of the Board 
BBR HOLDINGS (S) LTD 
 
Andrew Tan 
Chief Executive Officer 
22 September 2017 


